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MINUTES OF THE EDITH WESTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

HELD IN THE VILLAGE HALL ON  MONDAY 18 MAY 2015 

 

Present Name Representing 

Chair Mr G. Fagence (GF) 
Cllr G. Waller (GW) 
Mrs B. Shirley (BS) 
Mrs D. Crowden (DC) 
Mrs I.  Langford (IL) 
Mrs H.  Shepherd (HS) 
Mr P. Coe (PC) 
Mr N.Milne 
Mrs C. Bradbury 
Mr J. Bradbury 
Mr R. Langford 
Captain W. Quigley MBE 

EWPC 
RCC 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
Resident 
1 MWD Regt. 
 

   
Apologies Name Representing 
 
 

 
Mrs S. Milner 
 
Cllr K. Bool 
PC Paul Le Pla 
Mr J. Boddington 
Mr P. Hawker 
 
 

 
Headteacher, Edith Weston 
School 
RCC 
Rutland Police 
Resident 
Resident 

   
 

Item Details Action 
1.  The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 

 

2.  The Chair of the Parish Council gave his Annual Report.  The report concluded 
with a brief presentation to Mrs D. Crowden to thank her on behalf of the Parish 
Council and the community for all her work on the Parish Council over many years. 
 

 

3.  Public Forum 
The following items were discussed: 
 
a) IL asked for an update on the cutting on the grass verges in the Parish.  BS 

confirmed that there had been a disagreement between the Parish Council and 
RCC on the grass cutting map provided by RCC.  There were clearly some areas 
where it is no longer possible to cut the grass as these are now paved.  BS has 
raised this with RCC but has not received a response.  GF confirmed that the 
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Parish Council still wishes to take over the contract for grass cutting in the 
Parish, and it is hoped to achieve some economies of scale by preparing a 
contract which would also include grass cutting in Tommy’s Close, the 
churchyard and the cemetery.  GW agreed to raise the matter of the map with 
RCC. 
 
 

4.   There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was closed by the Chair 
The next Annual Parish meeting will be held on 16 May 2016. 

 
 
 
 

GW 

 


